
 
 
To: Club Primary Contacts, Captains and Players entered into Golf NSW Events 
 
Re: COVID – 19 Virus Update re: Golf NSW Events 
 
Golf NSW has been monitoring the regular updates and advice being provided by government health 
authorities regarding the COVID-19 virus.   
 
In coming weeks Golf NSW has a number of events which are as much about social engagement and 
the celebration of club team achievements as they are about the playing of golf.  In addition, a 
number of our events also require significant travel by staff, participants and spectators.  As a result 
of the increased risk to the health of all involved, the Board of Golf NSW has determined that these 
events will be postponed.   
 
The postponement will enable future enjoyment of the event by the participants, caddies and 
spectators and also for maximising opportunities for the host clubs.   
 
It has been determined that the following events be postponed until further notice: 

- Women’s Grade Pennant 
- NSW Sand Greens Fourball at Walcha 
- Metropolitan Major Pennant Semi Finals and Relegation matches 
- Metropolitan Major Pennant Finals 
- NSW Senior Foursomes Medal at Orange 
- NSW Senior Championships at Orange 

 
All entrants in these events who have paid an entry fee will receive a full refund in the coming days. 
 
Clubs holding Senior Order of Merit Events and Vardon / Jean Derrin events will not have the scores 
returned included in annual points tables or in scoring averages. 
 
Decisions relating to events scheduled for dates after May 1, will be made at least a month prior to 
the scheduled event. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Graeme Phillipson 
General Manager - Golf 


